
Submitter: Paul  Hosey  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this proposed change to the laws in Oregon. It is a completely 

unnecessary change to a voting method that works and has worked for decades. 

There is no reason whatsoever to change this law. It is a fair law and provides more 

accessibility for the disabled and elderly.  


